
 

 

 

 

Week 10 at Riverside!  
Hello  Riversiders—it’s Friday again! 

Lots of wonderful news to share with you this week. 

Our Learning 
Be Kind: 

As always, kindness was at it’s very best in our school as we started Anti-bullying week with ‘Odd Socks Day’. RESPECT was our word of 

the week and thank you for all your kindness and not throwing water at me and Miss. P as we sang or screeched this at you first thing 

in the morning! (A special thank you to Maisie and Isla’s Nan for her brilliant participation!) Today we enjoyed Pudsey/Anti-bullying day 

by sharing all our different talents.  

Be Safe 

We have all been learning how to keep ourselves safe. Our Anti-bullying Ambassadors have been reminding their classes about what 

bullying means : Several 
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And also what to do if we are upset about any unkindness: 



Be a Great Learner 

The Acorns and the Otters were celebrating Nursery Rhyme week with some classic rhymes.  

Well done to the Acorns and your parents who all joined in with ‘Twinkle Twinkle Little Star’ at your ‘Cuppa, Cake and Cheer’ this 

week. 

The Adders gave an encore on Thursday and presented Mrs. Bentley, who has been shortlisted as ‘Teacher of the Year’, with a 

good luck card. We are keeping everything crossed for you—Riverside’s very own Mary Poppins! 

 

The Kingfishers learnt about Hajj (the pilgrimage Muslims make) this week with Mrs. Elson and Mrs. Nihlah. 

 

The Wrens and the Brambles were keeping fit with rugby coach Colin and two bike rides! Thanks for waiting for me to catch up 

boys—the old legs aren’t what they once were!  
  

 The Larks got scientific predicting which liquids stain your teeth and the Conker had a ‘re-tweet’ from the UK’s tallest man for their super 

work on comparing heights! 

That’s all for this week….. Mrs. Lahive xx 

 

Attendance Leader board: 

Wrens: 100%                        Willows: 90.7% 

Conkers N: 98.5%                Bluebells G: 88.9% 

Adders: 95.6%                     Acorns: 88.8% 

Ravens: 94.7%                     Larks: 88.4% 

Kingfishers: 93.3%              Otters: 85.1% 

Bluebells E: 93.1%       Conkers C: 83.3% 

Brambles 92.6% 

This week’s Five Stars: 

Acorns Evelynn 

Otters Jensen 

Conkers Jenson  

Bluebells  

Adders Lewis 

Larks Rose 

Ravens Amelia S 

Kingfishers Reggie & Theo W 

Willows Rylee C 

Wrens  Rhys           Brambles Dexter 

Dates for your diary: 

Bookings will open over the weekend to 

book your Parents’ Evening Meetings. 

Please log into your Arbor app/Arbor 

website to book your appointment. 


